The Brighton Village Board met in a Special Meeting on February 7, 2002 at 6:30 p.m.
for the purpose of reviewing the Codification Book.

Present:

Wayne Schafer, John Farmer, Ron Bartow, and Mayor Cunningham
Absent: Bill Gertel, John Tandy and Bob Clark

Under ordinance 6-3-5 on Load Limits, we want to add one word. It shall be unlawful for
any person to drive, park or permit to be driven, any truck trailer, tractor, or other motor
vehicle with a gross weight of more than eight (8) tons on any streets in the village.

Fences have Bob Watson include something on pools that have fences added on the top
with steps that fold up.

Discussion was held and it was decided to leave the ordinance as it is.
It was found later to be included in section 10-4-9.

We need to add the size of signs for businesses in tesidential area of 2x2.

In mobile homes 10-4-11 we need to add they need 8x8 storage building for mobile
homes.

Also we need to add full concrete pads of 6” in section g.

Also construction should be completed in one year or they need to apply for an extension.

3-2-10 No person shall consume alcoholic beverages on any public street
or public parking lots or parks without a permit.

A high-speed Internet service is interested in putting up a tower in town. We will have to
have a special meeting to go ahead with this. Schafer stated another company is also
interested in doing this. We need to meet with these people to see which would be the
best for the village.

Bartow made motion to adjourn, seconded by Schafer. Meeting was adjourned at 8:10
p.m,
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The Brighton Village Board met for a Special meeting on February 20, 2002 at 7:00 p.m.
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Mayor Cunningham.

Roll Call

Present were: Farmer, Bartow and Clark.
Absent were: Bill Oertel, John Tandy and Wayne Schafer. Schafer entered the mecting at
7:15 p.m.

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss high speed internet.

Larry Anders was here to discuss DTN Speed Net. His company wants to put an
antenna on top of the water tower,
Mr. Anders went over the contract with the board.

Charles L.anders was here to give his proposal also for the same high speed Internet. He
related his companies contract also.

After a lengthy discussion, Schafer made the motion to go with DTN High Speed Internet
with the stipulation that they would provide the library and city hall with high-speed
wireless service free of charge. This would be based on if we can work out some of the
details, seconded by Clark. Roll call vote: Farmer — yes, Bartow — yes, Clark — yes.

Clark made motion to adjourn, seconded by Schafer. Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
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